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Academic Information Services Advisory Committee (AISAC)

Minutes for 14 October 2005
The meeting convened at 9am in LRC 201 inside Olson Library.   Darlene Walch, Marcus Robyns, and Sandy Burr were present (hereafter referred to as The Stalwart).  David Switzer was ill and therefore excused.  Dave Helton and Mitchell Klett were engaged in conference work and therefore excused.  Steve Smith and Rebecca Mead were absent.
Note:  Marcus canceled the 30 September meeting, originally meant to be the wrap-up for the video project, because the technology people needed more time to work.
Marcus presented The Stalwart with an update on the AISAC video.  John Limbeck is supposed to load the digitized files on the new media server sometime this week; as of this meeting, however, no progress update had been reported.  Mike Burgmeier is to create a website for the files and set up hot links on the AISAC, NMU, and AIS websites.  The Stalwart await more news on this front as well.

With no quorum present, no issues could be debated or decided upon concerning Project CMS.  Darlene indicated that the imminent merger of WebCT and Blackboard would be helpful to the project’s timeline, for the committee would be able to see over the next two years if the merger will generate products, fees, etc., heading in a direction still best for Northern faculty’s needs and uses.  Currently, other computer management systems available include Sakai, Jenzabar, and Angel.  
The Stalwart and, hopefully, the rest of the committee, will reconvene on 28 October at 9am in LRC 205 inside Olson Library.

Cheerfully submitted,


Despite being tetchy about lack of available parking spaces,









By Sandy Burr

